#### "Red Packet Envelope" IFC Mall New Year Featured Students' Artwork

Hong Kong IFC Mall chose Chi Heng students' paintings to be printed on its New Year red packet envelopes. These envelopes show good wishes to the customers,

and promoted Chi Heng's charity work.
Chi Heng Video Classroom Recruited
High School Students as volunteers

On February 8th, The Chi Heng Video Classroom, jointly operated by Chi Heng Shanghai and Enreach Education, held a volunteer recruitment session at Enreach Education's head office at Knowledge & Innovation Community (KIC). Twenty-two Enreach-recommended students from Shanghai and Jiangsu interviewed with us, and showed their



### New Year Home Visit and Group Greeting

From February 22nd to 24th (the 4th to 6th days of the Lunar New Year), 85 college students from three regions or-

ganized a home visit to Mr. Chung To's apartment in Henan. The students shared their New Year wishes with Mr. To. This home visit facilitated the bonding between Chi Heng and its students and helped



students stay optimistic about the present and the future.

## College Student Interviews

From February 25th to 26th, Mr. Chung To and Chi Heng

staff interviewed 26 new college candidates from Shangcai, Zhoukou, and Zhumadian. The interviews took place during the lunar New Year, which enhanced the students' understanding



of Chi Heng and promoted our ideals.

On February 6th, Chi HengZhumadian Office interviewed 4 vocational school students from three regions. These interviews were intended to find out the financial situation of students who applied for sponsorship and to further understand the challenges they are going through, both of which would provide a foundation to plan financial aid in the future.

Chi Heng Kunming Hosts Winter Camp

From Feb 9th to 13th, 20 Chi-Heng-sponsored students from Yunnan joined us in the five-day winter camp in Kunming. The camp included college campus visits, corporate visits, sightseeing, and art therapy. It was a good opportunity for students who had never travelled to see the outside world. It helped the students stay positive and face the challenges in their life.



#### New Year Celebrations

During February 12th to 16th, four Chi Heng sites in Central China hosted New Year celebrations for our college students. A hundred and seventy-seven students joined the events in total, including undergraduates, alumni, and some high school students. Through social activities, the celebration helped members of the Chi Heng community bond with each other, and promoted our "spreading the love" ideal.









# DHGate Annual Conference

On February 2nd, DHGate held its "Ten Year with You" themed annual conference. Chi Heng was honored to be invited and received funds for 100

elementary school students tuition for a year. The smiling faces shown in the video clips reminded us of the touching moments in the past two years, in which DHGate has supported our winter and summer camps, sponsored our Biking Scanvenger Hunt



of Chi Heng Foundation, and funded the AIDS-affected children. Chi Heng will keep cooperating with DHGate care for the bright future of the

# The 6th batch graduates share their feeling about SYB

It has already been 7 months since the 6th batch of Young Bakers graduated and we invite you to read their very touching words about their experience at SYB..

As a Tibetan girl, I was very lucky to join SYB. Through this program, I have not only learned different baking skills but also had a deep understanding of how to be a good person, and at the same time, I have also improved my Chinese. I have opened up myself to new things and new friends and have broadened my horizon.

Thanks to SYB for giving me this dreamed opportunity. Thanks to each SYB teacher and wish you all the best .Tashidelek! " ("good luck" in Tibetan language)



Chief Editor: Ma Li

Shanghai: 010-65542018 beijing@chiheng.org Shanghai: 021-63804427 shanghai@chiheng.org Hong Kong: 00852-25170564 info@chihengfoundation.com